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[EXTERNAL MAIL]Application ZAT-22-16

Paula Smith <ppsmith366@gmail.com>
Fri 10/21/2022 5:23 PM
To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from ppsmith366@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good Day:

This email is in support of Lionel Warrell and his application for rezoning of his property located next to Mafolie
Hotel for commercial usage.  All of the residential opposing concerns/issues have been thoroughly addressed by
the new proposed plans.  This development/venue will only add value to the tourism product for the Virgin
Islands.  Local individuals looking to make positive contributions to our society should be applauded and
supported in forward movement. Please give our Virgin Islanders a chance just like any other groups who are
constantly giving their chances, sometimes in less favorable circumstances.   

Thanks for your favorable consideration.

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any attachment
(s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.
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